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Islamabad the 25th January, 2018.        The Secretary, Election 
Commission of Pakistan has stated that the Election Commission directed all the 
prospective candidates to attach Party Tickets with their Nomination Papers for 
Senate Election at the time of their submission to the Returning Officer concerned. 

 

2.                     The Secretary, Election Commission further said that in case of any 
reason, the Party Ticket/Certificate cannot be attached by the candidate at the time 
of submission of Nomination papers, then, it must be produced at the time of 
SCRUTINY. 
 

3.                     In case of independent candidates, no such certificate is required. 
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